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A Time to Reflect

Neither the rain nor the afternoon chill discouraged a small band of marchers from
honoring Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. on Tuesday, Jan. 19. The group, composed of
faculty and staff members and students conducted their Silent March from UCSB’s
Cheadle Hall through campus in honor of the civil rights leader’s life and work.
According to Aaron Jones, president of the Graduate Students Association and one of
the leaders of the march, the walk is a time for participants to “give silent reflection
on Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.’s legacy.”

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.
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